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/:Dow 0500t

From: "Joy Strickland" <jackjoy@strickland.net>
To: <Pat.Murphy@state.tn.us>, <Darlene.Standley@state.tn.us>
Date: 8/27/2008 11:55 AM
Subject: RE: Rate Case Data Request . .
CC: "Paul Greene™ <Paul.Greene@state.tn.us>, "Shilina ChatterjeeBrown™ <?.; ;‘f :3;
The Public notice will be in the paper on Friday, August 29th, 2008. | have c E: hii
over-night a letter to Chairman Hargett requesting the 30 day notice (r; Y
requirement be waived and also sending him a copy of the template for the T ~J
Public Notice along with the receipt for such. - -
We appreciate everything that each of you have done for us. o "
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From: Pat Murphy [mailto:Pat.Murphy@state.tn.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 6:47 PM

To: jackjoy@comcast.net

Cc: Paul Greene; Shilina ChatterjeeBrown
Subject: Rate Case Data Request

Mr. Strickland,

Attached is a data request regarding the public notice required by Authority
Rules. The Rules require a 30 day notice unless waived for good cause by
the Directors. Please respond by Thursday as requested, so that we may get

the Settlement Agreement on the next Authority Conference for the Directors'
consideration.

Thank you,

Pat Murphy

Pat Murphy

Manager-Energy and Water
Utilities Division

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
615-741-2904 ext. 178

FAX: 615-741-2336

pat.murphy@state.tn.us



